
Summer  Camp  Update  –  April
2021

Join Us for Our Monthly Summer Camp
Update Meetings
Each month we will host an update meeting for leaders and
parents  on  our  summer  camp  programs.  Our  goal  with  these
updates is to keep you up to date on this year’s summer camp
programs. Meetings will be no more than 90 minutes and will
allow time for Q&A.

As always, the safety of all our members, volunteers, and
employees is the Mayflower Council’s top priority. As such, we
are taking a careful and informed approach in evaluating how
to run summer camp this year. Since the end of last camp
season, we have been continually monitoring the ever-changing
situation,  consulting  with  health  experts,  government
officials and other camp professionals. There are still many
unknowns but our intention is to be sure you always have the
latest information.

We hope you’ll join us and stay up to date on summer camp
programs for this summer.

The link to join our meeting will be sent to the email address
provided after your complete your registration.

Sign Up to Attend

https://forms.gle/HLZGBY1GS5Mg1eaX7#new_tab
https://forms.gle/HLZGBY1GS5Mg1eaX7#new_tab
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScKwI5dopUs8mKMeYeYm5MNSiWD4xa8taN9kSnJdOXuD02JwQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

